| 4/27/10 Board Hearing
AB 2121

1(3/26/2010) commentietters - Legislation concerning Sea Ranch
' Deadtine: 3/26/10 by 12 noon

From: <cross30000@aol.com>

To: <commentietiers@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: 3/25/2010 2:13 PM E @ EIVE
Subject: Legislation concerning Sea Ranch

The negative effects of restricting the supply of water to Sea Ranch MAR 25 2010
has our communities worried on many levels. The recent economic

downturn has already reduced property values. A reduction in the amount

of water to Sea Ranch will further effect values. Some people who are
retired and can not afford to have their homes devalued. Realtors are SW_RCB EXECUTIVE
concerned about not disclosing this information to prospective clients
further depressing the real estate market.

Tourism is important to the nearby town of Gualala. Renters from Sea
Ranch shop and eat there. Rentals will be effected if there is no
water, This will also effect the business owners, some living in Sea
-Ranch,

The fact that no meeting about this issue was held on the coast did not
allow Sea Rancher a chance to hear locally and voice their feelings
about this issue.

Please reconsider including Sea Ranch and negatively impacting the
lives of the peopie.

Cheryf Ross




